
  

 

 

 

 

     Welcome  
To Class 5T! 

 
        Miss Tipple 

      and 

       Mrs White 

       

      

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     

   
 

           

Dear future 5T, 

 

What a fantastic week we have had! It has been an absolute pleasure getting to know you and finding out about 

your unique personalities, talents and interests. Your behaviour and enthusiasm have been absolutely amazing! I 

hope you’re as excited as I am for Year 5 because we’re going to have a fantastic time together. Myself and Mrs 

White will work our hardest to make sure you achieve your best and that you always feel happy coming to school. 

 

During the summer holidays, I will spend some time preparing our classroom and making it a welcoming and 

inspiring space for our learning adventures. I’ll also be putting up all the lovely artwork we created this week so 

everyone can see your incredible talent. Then I’ll be heading to Wales with my family for a fun-filled break. We’ll be 

enjoying BBQs, going on lots of dog walks and exploring local towns and beaches. 

 

I hope you all have a fabulous summer holiday. Keep exploring, learning and having fun. I can’t wait to welcome 

you back in September and I know you’ll come back ready to take on new challenges, show kindness and use all 

of your amazing skills.  

 

See you soon, 

Miss Tipple and Mrs White 
 

 

 


